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• We wanted to take this 
opportunity to do a final 
reminder about exam etiquette. 

• You have done exceptionally well 
so far this year, but a little 
reminder ahead of next week 
won’t hurt ☺
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You should have now received your exam timetable. 

• Check the room, make sure you know where you 
are going ahead of the exam

• Make sure you know your seat number, as this 
will be checked! 

• TIMES OF EXAMS
• AM – exam starts @ 8:45am. You MUST be 

at the exam venue at 8:30am 
• PM – exam starts @1pm. You MUST be at 

the exam venue at 12:45pm

▪ Access arrangements – if you have any 
concerns, please come and see someone 
ASAP
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Equipment – what 
do you need?

• Black ball point pen (and several spares!)

• Pencil

• Calculator 

• Ruler

• Highlighters

• All in a CLEAR plastic pencil case

• Water bottle – in a clear bottle with NO label

• You are NOT allowed to wear a smart watch –
these MUST be in your bags

• Mobile phones – BANNED from the exam venue. 
These must be switched off and in your bag
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In the exam 
venue
• The invigilators word is the law!

• Follow all instructions

• Do not talk or communicate with 
anyone 

• Raise your hand if you need to ask a 
question

• Check you can see the clock

• No food is allowed 

• Leave in silence, others may still be 
working

• No toilet breaks!

• Extra paper – label it! 
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If you are a clash 
candidate
• You will be kept in isolation

• You will not be able to use your 
mobile phone

• The invigilator will be present at all 
times

• You are allowed to revise, bring 
written notes only, you will not have 
access to online apps etc

• You MUST bring your own food / 
snacks 
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You must attend all your exams 

Tested positive for Covid? – Parents 
will need to contact school and we 
can advise them further
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• The library is open to all year 11 
students, and will continue to be 
accessible during exams

• Revision sessions will be on offer, so 
please check the overview carefully 
and highlight the sessions that apply to 
you!

• After half term, you will still be 
allowed into school to attend the 
library and revision sessions, but 
lessons will not be taking place. 




